
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Freeborn-Mower Cooperative Services 
“Luck of the Draw” Scholarship Application 
Deadline for Submission is March 16, 2020 

 
Yes, I would like to apply for Freeborn-Mower Cooperative Services “Luck of the Draw” Scholarship.  I 
understand in order to receive this scholarship, I must be enrolled as a full-time student at an accredited college 
or university in the fall of 2020.  Proof of enrollment will be required prior to disbursement of funding to the 
school.  I also understand my attendance along with my parent/legal guardian at the Annual Meeting on April 4th 
is a requirement. 

 
Student applicant:  _________________________________________  Birth date:  _________________________________ 

Name of current high school:  ____________________________________________________________________________ 

FMCS Account Number:  ____________________ 

Parent Phone Number:  _____________________ Student Phone Number:  ______________________________________ 

Parent/Student Email Address:   __________________________________________________________________________ 

College, trade or vocational school (s) applied to: ____________________________________________________________ 

Address:  ____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

City: ________________________________________________ Zip:  ___________________________________________ 

 

                                     Applications must be received in the office no later than 3:30 p.m. March 16, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

Return to 
FMCS 

Attn: Lori Jimenez 
PO Box 611 

Albert Lea, MN 56007 
Email: ljimenez@fmcs.coop 

(507) 379-8852 

mailto:ljimenez@fmcs.coop

